
Dear Students,

The February 16 deadline to receive and submit proof of your booster vaccine is coming up quickly. To 
complete this task, log in to the Student Health Center’s Patient Portal at une.medicatconnect.com.

Research continues to demonstrate that vaccines and boosters provide the best protection against severe 
disease from COVID-19 variants. This increased protection is critical so that we can maintain safe campuses, 
continue with in-person instruction, and provide a vibrant, interactive experience for our students.

We are appreciative to the many students who have already submitted this information. As an additional 
incentive, students who have submitted their booster information to the portal by February 11 will be entered 
into a raffle for gift cards to the UNE bookstore, Holy Donut, Target, Sea Dogs game tickets, and more!

Sincerely, 

Jen Deburro, M.Ed. 
Dean of Students, Vice President for Student Affairs

Paul Berkner, D.O., FAAP
Medical Director, Student Health Services
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